
FAQ           

What is HDR Gaming Interest Group (hereafter HGIG)? 

HGIG is a volunteer group of companies consisting of such industries as the gaming, display 
and TV, with the goal to specify and make available for the public, guidelines to improve 
consumer gaming experiences in HDR. HGIG is not a standardization body and does not 
define any standard specifications. For more detail please refer to the organization document. 
 

How can I join HGIG? 

Companies who wish to join HGIG should review the organization document and sign the 
organization document. For more details, please refer to Section 2 of the organization 
document. 
 

Is there a logo certification program? 

HGIG is not a standardization body. HGIG does not either create standard specifications, 
perform compliance testing, or licenses any HGIG related trademarks (including, logos). 
Further, HGIG does not enforce/license technologies to any parties. In essence, there is no 
specification / patent license program, or trademark (including, logo) certification program 
under HGIG. Note that “HGIG” is a registered trademark or trademark of Sony Interactive 
Entertainment Inc. 
 

How can I indicate that I am an HGIG member? 

HGIG recommends the following statement to HGIG members. 
“As a member company, we enthusiastically encourage the activities of the HDR Gaming 
Interest Group (HGIG)” 
 

Contact 

hgigmsft@microsoft.com 
sie_inc-hgig@sony.com 
 


